
JCMGVA MINUTES

February 8, 2018

The meeting began with a short presentation by Dick Wanie on Fort Atkinson's status as a bird city and how we can help.  Our educational speakers, Walter and Alice Mirk, then spoke to us about the Prairie Enthusiasts and their work.

A short business meeting followed with 17 members present.  A motion was made by Jo Christenson and seconded by Ron Langellier to approve the January minutes.  Motion carried.

Treasurer Barb Schmaling reported a balance of $2849.78 in the treasury.

Vern Georgson announced that Level 1 training is under way with 12 in the class and plans for Farm Technology Days in 2019 are moving forward.

OLD BUSINESS:  Frankie Fuller added her name to the committee for Farm Technology Days.

The fund raising committee will be meeting soon to discuss ideas.

Sharon Schweitzer reported that mentors and students have been paired up for the current class.

NEW BUSINESS:  Sharon Schweitzer made a motion, seconded by Shirley Brown to donate $50 toward the fall MG conference in Eau Claire.

Next month's speaker will be Susan Carpenter from the UW Arboretum speaking on pollinators.  In April we will have our annual project sign-up night.

There being no further business, Ron Langellier made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Frankie Fuller.  Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m.

Education:      1.5 hours

Service           1.0 hours

UPCOMING EVENTS

Upper Midwest Regional Conference                June 13-16             Chaska, Minnesota

Wisconsin MG Conference                                Sept. 21-22             Eau Claire, Wisconsin

.


